
From: Ryan OHagan < >  

Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 9:42 AM 

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation Status - September 25 

Good morning, 

I would like to request delegation status for the upcoming September 25th, 2023 SPPC meeting. My 

comments will be with regards to the Whole of Community Response. 

Thanks, 

Ryan O’Hagan 

Ward 5 
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